
Grade 2 News 
Friday, November 19, 2021 

Homeroom 21—Mrs. Kelsey Kelly 

Dear Parents,  

Students have been working hard throughout the week… We have had a couple of 

assessments recently. I will be sending them home next week, but I will let students know 

how they have done. ☺  

 

1.  Grade 2 spelling words for the upcoming week:   

 any   few  

 came   where  

 even   then 

 should   many    

 outside  float  

Our challenge word this week: November  

The test will be on Friday, November 26th.  

 

2. Math Update—We have finished with our patterning unit. Now we are moving onto working 

with numbers to 100. We are comparing number values, skip counting, learning about 

odd/even numbers, and greater than/less than.  We will also be looking at counting money.  

Please practice a bit of counting with your child at home when you have a chance.  

 

3. Virtual Book Fair—Take advantage of this opportunity from November 22nd to December 

6th. During these two weeks our Lamont School Community will be given a special access code 

to the Online Book Fair. You will place your orders online and all orders will be shipped to 

the school. A pickup time will be arranged for your order. Lamont Elementary School Library 

will receive 20% of the profits from the Book Fair to purchase new materials for the library. 

More details about this event came home in your child’s mail earlier this week.  

 

4. December Hot lunch sign-up—You can find the link on the school website under the ‘Week 

at a Glance” heading. Here is the link if you are viewing the digital version of my note. The 

deadline is Monday! 

 

5. Week 4 LME Home Challenge—Check out the challenge on the LME website!  

 

6. Upcoming Dates:  

✓ Nov. 26th—Report Cards available online! 

✓ Dec. 1st—Early dismissal, Loonies4Lamont 

 

Have a great weekend!  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeUv049Cc3uZv20Hr8CB6UohbrkOO8DuR_ISICZE_mYM1D7Lg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

